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Summer Camp at Elim Lodge - Aug. 13-20 

We represented SGA at Elim 

Lodge as missionaries of the 

week. Together with Dr. 

George Murray of Columbia-

International University, we 

ministered to many families 

during the vacation season.  

Trevor Dyck performed a spe-

cial electric violin concert for 

us. 

We connected with our 

school and a number of 

church planters.  The Bi-

ble school is 370 strong 

and feed over 100 refu-

gees every day.  One of 

our planters is construct-

ing a home for seniors 

next to the church.  The 

project has been ongoing 

for 6 years and still 

needs windows and 

doors. 

A return visit to 

Ukraine allowed Bill to 

attend the Second Inter-

national Missions Fo-

rum held in Kiev with 

about 2,000 guests from 

around the globe.                                                                                                 

The premise was to 

discover how Ukraine 

can become a mission 

sending force. 

The 2nd half of our 

time was a visit to Lviv 

in western Ukraine.  



On October 1st, Bill, along with a few 

others, will participate in this large 

event.  Over 200 ministries are repre-

sented, raising funds through walking 5 

kilometers or cycling 10, 25 or 50 kilo-

meters.  Bill has chosen to cycle 25 kilo-

meters and Judy will walk 5 kilometers 

with some other ladies.  If you wish to 

contribute, please give on line through 

Ride for Refuge.—Slavic Cyclers. 

Slavic Gospel Association 

 55 Fleming Drive, Suite 26 

Cambridge, ON  N3C 3L7 

Phone: 519-621-3553    

Toll free:  1-877-742-7729   

www.sgacanada.ca              

 Dan & Kim have settled into good jobs in 

construction and dental assisting respectively.  

They are saving for a home to purchase in a very 

hot market and celebrating their 1st anniversary 

on September 19.                                                

 Chris & Karyn, Will & Addy, have evacuated 

to Nairobi, Kenya with unsettled times in South 

Sudan.  Chris continues to fly into South Sudan on 

alternate weeks providing much needed resources. 

 Judy leaves October 4th for a 5 week visit to 

Kenya.  Bill has speaking engagements in the Mari-

times, then leaves October 25th for Africa as well.  

Both of us are looking forward to this special trip! 

Ride for Refuge 

We’re on the web 

www.sgacanada.ca 

A bridge of hope to Russia, 

Ukraine and beyond ... 
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